N PN A Cwewnt Ds
b e W Safoty ano
CONSULTING W,

May 8,2013

IB,

We appreciate all contractors who contributed to the construction process. The quality of the work
was of a high standard and completed on time. It was great to have many of the same contractors
who understand the safety requirements when building a temporary circuit. We look forward to
working with them again next year.

Please also accept this letter as a request of work to be completed before the 2014 event. The
work is listed below and shown on the attached drawing.
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Resurface the asphalt in the pit lane.

Remove large bump on Olavo Fontoura and resurface small section on Marginal.
Build an additional 50 cement barriers with holes for fence poles.

Build an additional 100 fence poles.

Build an additional 60 fence braces.

Build an additional 10 tire pallets.
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Note: All surface repairs to be completed a minimum of 60 days before the event.

The concrete in the Sambodromo has been milled to the rebar and cannot go any further. Please
notify NZR of the intended plan moving forwarded once it’s been decided.
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Kegaras,

Tony Cotman (President, NZR Consulting).



